
June 21,2022

Dear Town Councilors,

At the Conservation Commission's June 14, 2020, meeting, members unanimously voted to support the concept of
the town acquiring land at 600 Lantern Hill Road to be used as a public park, as proposed by fellow commission
member Betsy Graham.

The land is owned by the Graham family and they wish to offer a portion of the property on the east side of Lantern Hill
Road for a roadside park with parking and access to Bush Pond for small craft such as kayaks and canoes.

Thank you for your consideration and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely.
Mike Marelli
Chairman of the Conservation Commission


